
Provided images are indicative to reflect feedback received.

Cooroy values to   
reflect and celebrate:

Village style  
architecture 

Sustainability 

Natural  
environment. 

Other site opportunities:

Health services 

Retirement living and 
residential aged care

Food, cafe and specialty 
stores, especially for  
goods and services not  
currently available.

  

What’s most important:

Traffic management

Safe and convenient  
entry and exit 

Sufficient, under-cover 
car parking.

Over the past months we have been seeking feedback from the local 
community in and around Cooroy about a proposed new supermarket  
and other uses at 125 Myall Street Cooroy.
We appreciate the time locals have taken to provide feedback and ideas 
about the site and potential uses to meet the communities needs now and 
in the future. We get the best results when we work hand in hand with the 
community and appreciate all feedback provided, thank you.

You told us

Thank you  
for your feedback

We appreciate the generous and constructive feedback received, 
which is directly assisting our planning. Our aim is to positively 
contribute to communities throughout Australia by delivering 
tailored stores and excellent customer experiences. We contribute 
and invest for the long-term knowing we will remain part of a 
community for decades to come.

Our project team is actively reviewing all feedback to apply in  
our ongoing planning. Your feedback remains important to us,  
and you can still provide valued inputs on our project website at: 
www.cooroywoolworths.com

 


